
 

 

 WALLACIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
1573-1585 Mulgoa Road 
WALLACIA  NSW  2745 

Tel:  4773 8433 
Email: Wallacia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

                                           Principal:  Mr Scott Grenfell 
 __________________________________________________________________ 
Thursday October 12, 2023. 

 
Dear parents/Caregivers and Families, 

 
What a great start to term 4!  
Thank you to all the families that have been involved in their children’s 
learning during term 3. A special thankyou to everyone involved in our 
Colour run fundraiser, our little school community raised an amazing 
amount of money. With the money raised the P & C have helped us 
purchase Lego Spike Robotics Kits that the students are beginning to use 
this week. 
 
Thank you to parents who have been supervising their children on 
the equipment after school, it has made for a safer, smoother and 
more fun pick up period 
End of School at 3pm -if you are allowing your child to play on the 
equipment in the afternoon, please make sure you are standing close by 
and supervising. We are not able to allow students who are not with their 
parents/carers to play as there is no teacher on duty at the playground 
equipment. Thank you for your support. 

 

Upcoming events 
Assemblies- Term 4 Assemblies will be held on Friday 27/10 (week 3), 
17/11 (week 6), 8/12 (week 9) at 2.15pm. A class will present an item or 
showcase some of the work they have been doing at each assembly. 
Week 3- K/1, Week 6- 2/3, Week 9- 4/5/6. 
 
Panthers on the prowl- A small number of stage 2 students will 
participate in the Panthers on the prowl program during term 4 beginning 
in week 2. 
 
Canberra- Stage 3 students travel to Canberra with students from 
Mulgoa and Luddenham Public Schools, Wednesday 18th to Friday 20th 
of October. 
 
Kinder Transition- Kinder Transition sessions will be Wednesday 
October 18th (Official Information Day for parents), Wednesday 
November 1st, Wednesday November 15th, Wednesday December 6th 
(Special K/1 incursion). 
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NVSS Aboriginal Education- Nepean Valley Small Schools Network 
combined Aboriginal Education Sessions will take place at Luddenham 
PS 12-1pm on Friday 27th October, 17th November and 8th of December. 
 
Nathan Cleary League Tag- Year 5 and 6 students will participate in a 
mixed league Tag Gala Day Wednesday November 15th.  
 
P and C- Next meeting will be Tuesday 21st of November 9.15am, in the 
Library. 
 
Yarramundi– Stage 2 students travel to Yarramundi camp with students 
from Mulgoa and Luddenham Public Schools, Thursday 23rd to Friday 
24th of November. 
 
Special Swim Scheme- Dept of Education Swim Scheme December 4th 
to 8th. 
 
P & C Summer Disco- Wednesday December 6, 4.30 to 6pm. 
 
Year 6 Farewell- We will be saying farewell to our 2023 Year 6 students 
on Tuesday 12th of December from 6 till 8pm at The Wallacia Hotel 
 
Presentation Day- Our Presentation Day for 2023 will in our 4/5/6 room 
from 9.30am on Wednesday December 13th. 
 
P & C Pancake morning- P & C will provide a pancake breakfast to 
students Thursday 14th of December.  
 
PBL Principal morning tea- Term 4 PBL Principal reward morning tea 
will be on Thursday 14th of December.  
 
Last day of Term 4 for students is Friday December 15th. 
 

2024 
Students in Years 1 to 6 Return to School 

Thursday 1st February 2024. 
 

 
 
Scott Grenfell 
Principal 


